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VOTERS SAY YES! STATE JOB FAIR

In a light tu.rnout voters
approved the LANE COMMUNITY

COLLEGE budget by a wide
With results in from

Appro:dmately 130 business and industrial
displays will be featured at the three-day

Oregon Job Fair which will be held May 4,
5, and 6 in the Commercial Building at the
Oregon State Fairgrounds, Salem, Oregon.

Purpose of the Job Fair is to acquaint

young people wilh job needs of industry, and
to make them aware of job opportunities open
to them in the future. The Job Fair is spon

sored by the Oregon State System of Higher
Education, the Governor's State Committee

on Children and Youth, and business and

industry throughout the state.
LCC will be represented along with the

other Oregon Community Colleges at one of
the display booths.

margin,

all but one precinct, figures
show the budget passed with
7 883 yes to 4479 no votes.

Director Lyle Swetland was
1‘eturned to the LCC Board of

Directors by a vote of 7317 to

3331 over Mrs. Harley Mull.
V'/illiam Bristow, running un
apposed, received 9705 votes.

OPEN HOUSE HELPERS

Several hundred visitors were able to

see the first model of the proposed new
campus site during LCC's annual Open
House held April 29. Also on display
were two satelite models exhibited by the
Eugene Unit of the Oregon Museum of
Science and Industry.

Student guides were on hand to direct

visitors and hand out materials. Serving
as guides were: Karen Moe, Jackie Hulting,
Ardythe Tym, Joanne Hutchison, Gary
Keen, Nancy Wendt, Ken Hennrich, Jan
Delong, Rosemary Hay, Judy Nelson, Mona
Clevln, Elle Gresser, Karen Alberts, Pat
Pointer, Sally Allen, Jim Bard, and Jerry
Wolfe.

FLYING TITANS

Members of the LCC Flying Club met at
McKenzie Flying Service in Springfield on
April 24 where those interested in flight
lessons were given free demonstration rides.
On April 26 members of the Flying Titan
Ground School class also visited the Mahlon

Sweet weather bureau and control tower and

were shown how weather reports are compiled
and how air traffic is controlled.

Seven students are taking flight lessons;
sixteen students are enrolled in the Ground

School.

MEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am

.... Tues. , May 3
Rm. 12-b, 2:30 pm

Tues. , May 3

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm

Wed., May4

Rm. 6-b, 10:30 am

.... Thurs., May 5

NEW CAMPUS

Representatives from Balzhiser, Seder
L Rhodes, LCC Architects, v;ill present
preliminary sketches and a summary book
let of the new campus at the Board of
Directors meeting "Wednesday, May 4, at
7:30 pm, in KRVM Studio. All interested

Dorsons are encouraged to attend.

Fac. Div.

Adv. Comm

Student Co

Council . .

Board of

Directors .

Currie.

Comm. . .

GREAT MINDS H A V E ; PURPO S E S, OTHERS HAVE WISHES
Washington Irving

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT'S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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VITAL STATISTICS

Mr. Mel Gaskill, head of the LCC Aircraft

Department, announces the__recent arrival of
the. newest addition to the ^^raft family;
NAME Radioplane Target Drone OQ-19
SPAN 11’ T' LENGTH 12’'T"

POWERPLANT McCulloch 0-100-1

HP 72 RPM 4150		
MlAX. SPEED S.L. 222 MPH

The Drone is presently hanging in the
Aircraft classroom, and will be used pri
marily for engine study.

i.9-

**LANGUAGE, THOUGHT and REALITY**
Benjamin Lee Whorf

Mr. Whorf developes the idea that our
perception of the world and our ways of
thinking about it are deeply influenced
by the structure of the languages we
speak.

TITAJj'v
TITANS TO BLUE MOUNTAIN CABINETMAKERSVISIT

LCC Cabinetmaking students spent
Wednesday, Arpil 20, in the Portland area

Nine LCC students represented the

College at the Oregon State Community
College Association conference held at Blue i visiting plants which specialize in the manu-

' facture of custom furniture and equipment.

Places visited v;ere Oregon Craftsman,
Dependable Pattern Works, and Charles
Grant Furniture. The students were able to

Mountain Community College in Pendleton
April 29 and 30. Major topics of discus-.
Sion were the establishment and operation
of student courts; the role of a student

during the Viet Nam crisis; development
of better communications among Oregon
Community Colleges.

Students v;ho attended the conference

observe advanced techniques and the use of

materials in the making of custom furnishings
for specialized markets.

Making the trip were Chris Tope, Bob
Halford, Sherm Hopper, Larry Bauer, and
Ron Harris. Mr. Gene Parro, head of the

Cabinetmaking Department, accompanied the
group.

returned with several ideas which they will

present to the Student Council and Admini
stration for implementation.

Making the trip were the foliowing
Council representatives; Charles Solomon,
Dennis Ryan, Darrol Gesh, Bob Wimberly,
Dave Quick, Kathy Downing, Pam Shurtliff,
GiGi Gamble, and Phillis Booth.

INTRAMURALS

Members of LCC Student Council voted to

allocate $150.00 of Student Body funds to be
used by the Intramural Council for activities
during the spring term. Softball, Track, and
Tennis will be offered under the Intramural

Program this spring.

JOB OFjrjiE WEEK

WANTED: Young man with mechanical apti
tude who can pass rigorous physical exam;
applicant willing to demonstrate through
hard work that he would like to be appren
ticed in either sheet metal or electrical

area.

Contact Ralph Burns, Counselor, Eugene

Campus.

GIFTS FOR GRADS

Ceramic tiles for wall hangings or hot
plates with the school seal in gold and blue
are now on sale at either LCC Bookstore.

’’These would make nice graducatlon gifts
for LCC students, ” Miss Zinser, Bookstore

Manager, commented today. Price of the
tiles is $2. 50.

Permanent for the right person.

SMALL DEEDS DONE ARE BETTER THAN GREAT DEEDS PLANNED,

Peter Marshall
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STUDENT JOBS OPEN
BOARD MEETING SUMMARY

William Wright, Counselor on the Eugene
Campus, has announced there are still job
openings under the Work-Study Programs,
both in the vocational areas and in full-time

college transfer programs. Requirements
for the vocational Work-Study program are
that the student show need of financial assis

tance and be 21 years of age or under; the
principle requirement for the college transfer
Work-Study program is to show financial need.
Payment is $1. 25 per hour.

Some Work-Stuc^ jobs may be expanded
to forty weeks during the summer months.
Full-time jobs are available only for students
who plan to attend LCC next year.

For further information please contact
Mr. Wright in the Counseling Center.

The LCC Board of Directors met Wed

nesday, May 4. Among items of business
considered were the following:

1. Accepted a check for $1, 000.00 pre

sented by the Eugene Fortnightly Club
to be used for the purchase of books
for the LCC Library.

2, Received Phase 2 of the Planning Re
port, and authorized the architects to

begin preliminary drawings of 11
buildings and approved development
of specifications for site work this
summer.

3. Planned for several Board, Staff and
student members to attend the annual

meeting of the Oregon Community
College Association in Bend May 13-14.

4. Approved an agreement with the
Maude Kerns Art Center for Staff

and classroom space for the LCC Art
courses for 1966-67.

5. Offered a contract to William Mansell,
Director of Finance for the City of
Springfield, for the position of Clerk-
Controller for the 1966-67 school year.
The Board also offered contracts to

10 additional people for the coming
school year.

BIGGEST BASIC ED

The Basic Education Program adminis
tered by the Adult Education Division of

Lane Community College is the largest in
the State, Mr. C.S.Obitz, Dean of Adult

Education, announced recently. He reports
the Program is being received with a great
deal of enthusiasm on the parts of both stu

dents and instructors. Ages of participating
students range from 18 to 70 years.

MEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am
.... Tues. , May 10

Rm. 12-b, 9:00am
.... Tues., May 10

UMPQUA STARTS CONSTRUCTION
Fac. Div.

Adv. Comm
Dr. Dale Parnell, LCC President, re

presented the College at the groundbreaking
for Umpqua Community College Thursday,
May 5. The ceremonies signalled the start
of construction for the new UCC Campus
scheduled for occupancy in the fall of 1967.

Student

Council

WHERE THERE IS NO VISION

Proverbs 29:11

THE PEOPLE PERISH

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT’S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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*************************

** MY ANTONIA - Willa Gather *+

A romantic novel of the midwest

by one of America's most distin-
^ished writers.

*************************

INTRAMURAL SOFTBALL

Monday, May 9, 4:30 pm
Willamalane Park, 1276 "G", Springfield
(Additional teams desiring to play should
contact Mr. Hodges, SpringfieldCampus.)

INTRAMURAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Wednesday afternoon, May 11
Springfield Country Club
(Sign up with Mr. Hodges, Springfield
Campus; or Mrs. Dixon, Eugene Campus.)

ALL COLLEGE TRACK MEET

Wednesday, May 11, 4:30 pm
Willamalane Park

CLASSES COMPLETE COURSE

On May 13, 1966, 11 members of the Gas
Engines Class and 9 members of the Gen
eral Office Clerk Qass will receive Certi

ficates of Completion from Robert Marshall,
Director, MDTA Program at Lane Commu
nity College. Both classes are conducted
under the MDTA Program in cooperation
with the Oregon State Employment Office.

30 girls in the General Office Clerk
Class will take advanced training for an
additional 12 weeks.

Daryl losart is instructor for the Gas
Engines class; Maurine Bayes, Rosemary
Grant, and Mary Merrill are instructors
for the General Office Clerk Classes.

FFA GIVES DEMONSTRATION

A team of Future Farmers of America

from Harrisburg High School, winners in
the Parliamentary Procedure State Contest,
will present a demonstration of basic parlia
mentary procedure in the KRVM Studio on
Monday, May 9, at 10:30 am. Advisor for
the team is Max Smith, Coach and Vocational

Agriculture Instructor at Harrisburg High
School. Team members taking part in the
demonstration are Dick Bowers, Lynn

Heckart, Mike Kizer, Russell Lynch, Greg
Morse, Jim Ponblow, and Allen Ross.

The demonstration is being given for
Mr. Burn's Psychology class and members
of Student Council, but any interested per
son is welcome to attend.

JOB OF_THE WEEK

WANTED; Trainee, radiator repair. Tools,
coveralls, furnished; sick benefits, steady
work, no lay-offs. Working conditions; wet,
dirty, near caustic materials and steam

fumes. Applicant must be draft exempt.
Starting salary $1. 85. Contact Ralph
Counseling Center, Eugene Campus

Burns

DON'T WAIT - DONATE

Pins for promoting the Lane Memorial
Blood Bank Building fund are now on sale
on both the Eugene and Springfield Campuses.
Darrol Gesh, Coordinator for the Student
Body drive to raise funds, has announced
the pins can be obtained at the main office
on either Campus; cost is 50<? each. Students
and Staff members are urged to buy the
buttons and support this institution which
contributes so much to the welfare of the

GRADUATION AT CROW

Crow-Applegate School District will hold 1
its first annual High School Completion |
graduation ceremony the evening of May 13 j
at Crow High School. 14 members of the |
class will receive diplomas at that time. j

Mr. C. S. Obitz, Dean of Adult Education at !
LCC, will be guest speaker for the program, j

area.

WHEJ dER THIS HAPPENS AT 20 OR 80.ANYONE WHO STOPS LEARNING IS OLD,

Henry Ford
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FEDERAL FUNDS OBTAINEDTHE OTHER SIDE OF THE MOUNTAIN

Approximately 40 Board, Staff, and
Student Council members will attend the

annual OCCA Convention in Bend May 13 -14

Leading discussion groups or acting as re
source people during the Convention will be:

President Dale Parnell; Board Chair
man William Bristow, Jr.; Staff members
G. R. Bloomquist, Gerald Rasmussen,

Cecil Hodges, I. S. Hakanson, Richard
Eymann, and William Wright.

The Education Coordinating Council of
the State of Oregon met May 11 to review
applications from 16 institutions of higher
education. Mr. Richard Eymann, Govern
ment Affairs Specialist, reported that the
Council has tentatively awarded, through
Title VI of the Higher Education Facilities
Act, $20, 000 for Lane Community College
for purchase of basic Audio Visual and
Science equipment. Also awarded was
$817. 00 for Educational TV. This money

is in the form of matching funds on a 5CP^r,
basis.

EQUIPMENT GIVEN

Mr. L.L. Patrick, Springfield, has do
nated an NCR Bookkeeping Machine to Lane
Community College. Mr. Patrick recently
retired from active business. The mach

ine will be used in the MDTA Office Train

ing Classes at LCC, according to Robert
Marshall, MDTA Director at LCC.

2 UP - 5 TO GO

Two members of the Flying Titans

Flight class have soloed! Eiave Kabisher
and Terry Mishler made their first solo

flights at the McKenzie Flying Service field
last week, Mel Gaskill, Flying club advisor,
reported today. The five other members

of the group hope to solo in the near future, in
Anyone interested in the Flight class

or the Ground School conducted by the

Flying Titans may get further information
about membership in the club by contacting
Mr. Gaskill on the Eugene Campus.

JOB PLACEMENT CREDENTIALS

Now is the time for all graduates of
LCC to register with the Placement Ser
vice if they desire to have credential files

on record. Ralph Burns, Placement Ser
vice Director, reports that credential

forms are now ready. The forms have
space for biographical information and
education history; information on honors
and special interests; work experience,
including military; references by profess
ors at LCC; references from former em
ployers and acquaintances. Please contact

the Placement Center on the Eugene Cam
pus for further information.

MEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am

. . Tues., May 17

Rm. 12-b, 2:30 pm
. . Tues., May 17

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm
. . .Wed., May 18

Fac. Div.

Adv. Comm

Student

Council . .

Board of

Directors .

}

IT'S AN APPROPRIATE COINCIDENCE THAT THE WORD AMERICAN ENDS IN 'I CAN

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT’S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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Pages to Pursue
^^PRESIDENTIAL ELECTIONS**

Nelson W. Polsby

This book will help the layman
develop an understanding of
American politics in relation to
Presidential Elections and conventions.

THE WINNERS!

Intramural Track

Shotput, Jerry Cartwright; Discus,
Jerry Cartwright; Broad Jump, Luther
Avery; 100 Yard Dash, Glen Garrett; 220
Yard Dash, Glen Garrett; 880 Yard Run,
Luther Avery; 440 Shuttle Relay- Robb,
Garrett, Ford, Kallunki.

Intramural Golf Leaders
WORK-STUDY JOBS

Mike Kitzmiller, 38; Don Ritola, 40;
Jay Omlid, 41; Lon Olson, 41.Three boys are needed to work 15

hours a week on the LCC Eugene Campus

grounds. These jobs may be extended to
40 hours a week during the summer months
if applicants prove satisfactory. Payment

is $1.25 an hour. Contact Mr. Wright,
Counselor, on the Eugene Campus.

DRAFTING DESIGNS

First-year Technical Drafting students
have been working on engineering design
problems involving re-design of one of the
grinding machines in the Machine Shop;
design of the test cabinet which tests the
spray pattern of the paint guns; and design
ing a catch to hold the LCC Board table
closed. Clarence Crocker, George Luck,
Gene Parro, and Darwin Clifton are in
structors in charge; class instructor for
the Drafting students is Carl Blood.

Any LCC department having design
problems which might be used by Drafting
students in uhe future are asked to send

them to Mr. Blood on the Eugene Campus.
The Drafting class does not do cabinet
design.

All College Track Meet

Wednesday, May 18, 4:30 pm
Willamalane Park

GRADUATION NOTES

The original order of LCC graduation
announcements was returned to the printer
because of a typing error. Notices will be
posted when the corrected announcements
arrive. Please check with Ada Zinser, '

Bookstore Manager, for further information.
Miss Zinser also reported that although

the deadline for ordering caps and gowns has
passed, she will make every effort to obtain
them for students who were unable to meet

the deadline. In the event that late-ordered

caps and gowns are not received in time,
rental fees will be refunded.

1

SALES COURSE CONCLUDING

14 members of the LCC Sales Person

Course will receive Certificates of Com

pletion on May 20 Robert Marshall, MDTA
Director, announced today. Claus Reschke
is instructor for the course, which is con

ducted in cooperation with the Oregon State
Employment Service, Starting date for the
next Sales Person Course has been tenta

tively set for June 20.

ENGINEERING STUDENTS

Engineering Physical Science Aptitude
Tests will be given on Monday, May 23,
9:00 am; Wednesday, May 25, 3:00 pm;
KRVM Studio. For further information

please contact Dr. Hills, Counselor, on
the Springfield Campus; or the Counseling
Center on the Eugene Campus.

i

WANTED: Stock Clerk; full-time summerj
part-time fall; variety of duties in retail |
sales situation; versatile, personable per- I
son capable of meeting public; 9:00 am to i
5:00 pm (possible one evening per week); j
salary open. Contact Mr. Burns in the I

Counseling Center, Eugene Campus. I

TOO ]VIANY PEOPLE MISS THE SILVER LINING BECAUSE THEY'RE EXPECTING GOLD

Maurice Seitter
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INTRAMURAL WINNERSL.P.N. CLASS SELECTED
ResultsEvent WinnerEllene Goldsmith, Head of the LCC

Nursing Program, and Pauline Dixon, Coun- i
selor, recently conducted interviews and \
tests for applicants for the Practical Nursing i
Course which will begin in June. Thirty classi
members will be selected from the 76 appli- ;
cants. Final screening is conducted by the
LCC Practical Nursing Advisory Committee, i

10. 3 sec100 Yard Dash

Mile Run

Discus

Shot

Long Jump
High Jump
Javelin

Glen Garrett

Rod McCaiium N.T.

Karl Luethe

Karl Luethe

127’-0"

441.7.1

20‘-5”Gary Robb
Glen Garrett

Rick Benjamin 162'-0" -

5'-2

LCC CHAMPIONSHIP TRACK MEET

Wednesday, May 25, 1966, 4:30 pm
Willamalane Park, 10th & G, Springfield.

LAST CHANCE TO USE MEAL TICKET I

Students in the Fry Cook School are

doing on-the-job training at various restau
rants this week. Next week the cafeteria will

be open only four days, Monday, Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday. This will be a
good chance to use your meal ticket. Items
may be purchased with cash.

This class will be over June 3 with 18

students graduating.

LCC INTRAMURAL GOLF

Springfield Country Club 1:00 - 6:00
pm, Wednesday, May 25. Sign up with
Mr. Hodges, Springfield campus or Mrs.
Dixon, Eugene campus.

i

j

JOB OPPORTUNITY

Girl: Secretary - typing, posting,
rates for finance. Accurate typist and
sharp in math; attractive, personable;
interested in career as supervisory posi
tion — no shorthand necessary; bookkeep

ing helpful. $275. 00-$300. 00. See Mr,
Burns, Eugene campus.

SUMMER SESSION SIGN-UP

I.S. Hakanson, Dean of Students at
LCC, has announced that pre-registration
for LCC Summer Session will begin Monday,
May 23. Students Planning to attend should
go to the Registrar's desk on the Eugene
campus for materials and then arrange to see
a counselor.

r ●*—

MEETINGS

Rm, 6-b, 9:00 am
.,. .Tues., May 24
KRVM, 4:00 pm

... .Tues., May 31
KRVM, 7:30 pm

..., Mon., May 23
(Sp) 2:30 pm

Tues., May 24
KRVM, 7:30 pm

Wed., May 25

Fac. Div.

Adv. Comm

Staff

Meeting.,..
Health

Adv. Comm

Library
Adv. Comm.

Dental

Adv. Comm

Page^ tp Pur^u^
*+SILENT SPRING**

Rachel Carson

Miss Carson shows us how care

ful we must be not to disturb the

"balance of nature" by using
lethal chemicals. We should

beware of what we are doing.

EVERYTHING IS FUNNY AS LONG AS IT IS HAPPENING TO SOMEBODY ELSE.

WEDNeWXU Rogers submit to the president's OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS
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SUMMER OCCUPATIONAL OPPORTUNITYBOARD SUMMARY
PROGRAMLCC Board of Directors met Wednes

day, May I7th. Among the items of business
were the following:

Seventeen different occupational
exploratory programs will be offered at
Lane Community College this summer.
Each course will last for three hours a

day for a one-week period. In this manner
it is possible that a student could explore
in depth eight different occupations during
the eight week summer session. This
program will be open to anyone 16 years
of age or older. The cost to the student
for this program will be $7. 00 per week
or $55.00 for the eight weeks. It is anti
cipated that individuals will want to explore
several occupational areas rather than

attend the entire eight weeks. In each
occupational area the student will have an
opportunity to receive information regard
ing the job opportunities in industry or
business related to the curriculum.

Curriculum outlines, actual demonstration
and participation in lab and shop activites,
etc. will be provided to give the student
opportunity to experience activities
related to an occupational field. Actual
job experiences, and in some courses,
field trips, would be provided to explore
various careers for which training is
offered.

1. Installation of 1966-67 Student Body
Officers.

2. Authorized the purchase of approx
imately $26,000.00 worth of occupa
tional education equipment.

3. Authorized the purchase of 28 elec-,
trie t3^ewriters for the Business
Education division.

4. Completed the agreement with
Sacred Heart Hospital for the
Practical Nurse Program.

5. Authorized negotiations for a Nat
ional Cash Register Accounting
Machine for the business office.

6, Officially canvassed the May 2
election and proclaimed Mr. William
Bristow, Jr. and Mr. Lyle Swetland
to be the new board members for a

four-year term.

7. Accepted the first draft of a long
range ten-year plan for LCC.

8. Employed eight new staff members.

9. Accepted the resignations of Mr.
Harold Smith and Mr. James

Simmons.

The main purpose of the occupational
exploratory courses is to assist the student

in arriving at a decision for future train
ing and/or employment.

GRADUATION CEREMONIES

The first graduation class of Lane
Community College announces its Commence
ment exercises Sunday afternoon, June 5,
1966 at 2:30, at North Eugene Hi^ School
Auditorium, 200 Silver Lane, Eugene.

HE WHO OPENS A SCHOOL, CLOSES A
PRISON. — Victor Hugo
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FA A EXAMSTB TESTS REQUIRED
Federal Aviation Administration

written examinations will be given on the
Eugene Campus June 14 and 15 it was
announced by Mel Gaskill, Mechanics
Division Chairman. The 6 hour exami

nation will be given by FAA inspectors
for 50 A & P graduates. FAA authorities
cooperate with the A & P Department of
LCC in making the tests available in
Eugene each year.

All employees and students must sub
mit a validated TB Health Certificate be

fore the beginning of the 1966-67 school
year. Chest X-rays are given free of
charge by the Lane County TB and Health
Association. Check the bulletin boards
for posted dates and times.

TB skin tests are also available free

of charge at the Lane County Health Dept,
in the Courthouse.

Students must have a physical exami

nation for the next school year. Check
with the Counseling Center for the proper
forms.

FINAL FINALS

Spring Term final exams will be
held the week of June 6 on both campuses.
Consult posted bulletins for individual

schedules showing time and place.
$50.00 ESSAY

Announcement has been made of the

Lansdowne Essay Contest now open to any
LCC student for an essay on An Effective
Teacher. Contest closes at 4:00 pm on
June 1. ^A prize of $50. 00 has been set up
for the contest with the reservation that no

INSTRUCTOR SELECTED

Allen Gubrud, LCC Physical Science
Instructor, has received a National Science

Foundation Grant for study of Berkeley
Physics at the University of Michigan.
The grant is for an eight week summer
session to study the new method of teach

ing physics which was recently developed
by the University of California at Berkeley.

prize will be awarded if, in the opinion of
the judges, no essay submitted merits the
award.

For further information contact Mrs.

Lansdowne on the Springfield Campus.

MEETINGS
CAPS AND GOWNS HERE

Caps and gowns have arrived for grad
uation and may be picked up at the Book
store window on the Eugene Campus any
morning, and Tuesday and Friday after
noons. Please contact Miss Zinser, Book
store manager, for instructions on return
ing caps and gowns after graduation.

Fac. Div.

Adv. Comm

Staff

Meeting . .

Board of

Directors .

Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am

. . Tues., May 31

Rm. 12-b, 4:00 pm
. . Tues., May 31

Rm. 12-b, 7:30 pm
. . . Wed., June 1

We find the great thing in this world is not so much where we stand
as in what direction we are going. --Oliver Wendell Holmes

SUBMIT TO THE PRESIDENT’S OFFICEDEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ITEMS IS WEDNESDAY
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INTRAMURAL WINNERS

Track (May 15, 1966)

Event	
100 yd. dash
120 yd. low hurd. Bill Ford

Mark Schweibke

Jerry Cartwright
Rod McCallum

Jerry Cartwright
Bill Ford

********* *** ************

P_a_g_e_s_^o__P_i^^^u_^

*+RACE**

Jacques Barzun

A historical documentation of the

race problem; a new edition show

ing common patterns of the race
issue.

************************

Winner

Glen Garrett 9.8 sec.

17.0 sec,

5.35.4Mile run

Shot put
Javelin

Discus

Long jump

39’5

157'7

103*2

21*8*'

Intramural golf-leaders

O. J. Omlid

Don Ritola

Bob Counts

Richard Moore

Bill Smith

THOUGHT FOR FOOD
36

REMINDER: The cafeteria will be open
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday the
week of May 30th. This will be the last
opportunity to use up food tickets. The

18 Fry Cook students will be graduated
on the 3rd of June.

39

41

41

41

GUEST LECTURERS

Two foi^mer graduates of the A & P
Department visited the present class
recently and gave informal talks on their

careers to date. Robert Egerer, class of
1960, is now flying third pilot with Pan
American Airways; Ray Wach, class of
1965, is now a mechanic with Trans
World Airlines. Question and answer
session were held after the former

students reported on their work.

SUMMER SESSION SIGN-UP

Written procedures for summer regis
tration are now available in the Counseling
Centers for both new students and return

ing students who will attend LCC Summer
Session classes. Please contact the

Counseling Centers as soon as possible to
get registration information.

L2b_pji_t_he_w_e_ek

WANTED: Counter girl, laundry;
permanent; good with figures, filing,
making change, meeting public; neat,
pleasant, mature; 9:00 - 6:00; $1. 25
per hour. Contact Ralph Burns,
Counseling Center, Eugene Campus.

TO BE A MAN OF DESTINY A

MAN NEEDS A DESTINATION.


